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Homeownership in its various forms remains one of the most reliable and certain 

ways of building wealth and communities. Barriers to homeownership continue to 

increase as the finite supply of land results in a more binary world of haves and have-

nots. We need to reverse this trend and promote homeownership that builds 

communities and allows people to lift themselves out of poverty and not rely on 

constant subsidies to live and survive. 


